Items to be considered for reopening our church 

· Session and Trustees review and update itself with knowledge of CDC and PA Health Department guidelines.
· How will the congregation maintain safe physical distancing?
· How will be address personal greeting (welcoming each other during worship)?
·  Masks will be required in the church: bring your own or one will be provided.
· No Children’s church will be provided for the time being. 
· Hymns and Bible verses will be provided in the bulletin.
· No offering will be taken by ushers: collection plates will be at the door where people can deposit on the way out.  
· Entrance to worship will only be through the front door all other entrances will be locked. 
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